HTM activities in Estonia
Olga Martinson - January 1-5, 2019

From the 1st to the 5th of January, in this New Year period, we blessed our colleagues and good
acquaintances in the city of Kehra where we live.

These are very moral and hardworking people whom we have known for many years and with whom
we have established warm and trusting relationships.

For some, | made postcards with my own hands and wrote a greeting which | composed myself.
People were very touched.

As a result, two families and 13 single people received the Holy Wine.



